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February 21, 2017 

 
 
Dear Members and Friends, 

 
It is with regret that I inform you that Patton Hall will not be able to operate its 

Tennis Courts for the upcoming season that would have begun in April 2017.   

 
This is the second year that we are unable to operate this facility and I apologize 
for that and for this short-fused notice.  Only recently, we were made aware that 

we no longer have the manpower to staff the facility as expected.   We further, do 
not have the ability to begin any recruitment actions with the current hiring freeze. 
 

Providing exceptional guest service is paramount for Patton Hall's continued 
success and I assure you that I will get the courts up and running as soon as we 
have the manpower to do so.   

 

I am deeply sorry that we cannot move forward at this time with the Tennis 
Program.  

 
Marco A. Rosa CEC, CFM 
 

General Manager 
Executive Chef  
 

 

  


